
#pR REG
9

[o UNITED STATES
E\ h NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
5. :p WASHING TON, D. C. 20555

%, /
*....

Ref: SA/ Kris

Mr. Shenvood Davies, Director
Bureau of Radiological Health

,

State Department of Health
Empire State Plaza
Tower Building
Albany, flew York 12237

Dear Mr. Davies:

This is in response to your letter of October 19, 1979 requesting infonnation
from f1RC licensees located in flew York State concerning the amount of
radioactive waste within the State.

We have no objections to you contacting the flRC licensees directly with the
questionnaire you have developed. Enclosed is the list of active f1RC licenses
for the State of flew York.

Sincerely,

Robert G. Ryan, Director
Office of State Programs

Enclosures:
As stated
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